
LEARNING BLOG

W e  L e a r n ,  W e P l a y ,  W e  C a r e ,  W e  P r a y .

It has been a busy and eventful start to 2025 in
dosbarth Dyfrig. We are all super-excited about our
visit to Treginnis next month and our inquiry, Cynefin
and the Countryside, is building perfectly towards
this. We have examined land use in our locality and
sorted and classified trees native to our shores and
beyond. We have become scientists, examining the
pH of soil samples. We found food and household
items across the scale. We then found ways to
change the pH of solutions using acidic and alkaline
base products.We have started the term with

some fantastic narrative writing
to add words to a picture book,
Once upon a Snowstorm. We
are becoming more confident
using complex sentences,
prepositional phrases and
techniques like ‘show, not tell.’

We are currently enjoying
descriptive writing based on
Amazing Transport where we
are learning how to use
technical vocabulary and also
write definitions using complex
sentences. We will soon be
experts on how to drive a car!        

 

NEW

We have been building on our knowledge of
decimals, using them to add and subtract different
units of measure. We have even been learning how
to convert decimals to fractions and to use common
denominators to compare them. We are seeing now
how knowing our times tables supports all kinds of
maths learning!
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